
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

         CompTIA PenTest+ 

 

                This is an on-line self-paced course which is roughly 35 hours in duration.  This course includes:  
 
Exam Description: 
   
CompTIA PenTest+ meets the ISO 17024 standard. Regulators and government rely on ANSI accreditation because it 
provides confidence and trust in the outputs of an accredited program. Over 1.3 million CompTIA ISO/ANSI-accredited 
exams have been delivered since January 1, 2011.  CompTIA PenTest+ assesses the most up-to-date penetration testing, 
and vulnerability assessment and management skills necessary to determine the resiliency of the network against 
attacks.  Successful candidates will have the intermediate skills required to customize assessment frameworks to 
effectively collaborate on and report findings.  Candidates will also have the best practices to communicate 
recommended strategies to improve the overall state of IT security.  
 
CertMaster Practice   
 
CompTIA CertMaster Practice for PenTest+ is an adaptive eLearning tool that helps you prepare for your PenTest+ exam.  
It verifies what you already know and identifies knowledge gaps to focus your studies on what you need the most.  
Master the PenTest+ curriculum and test with confidence with CompTIA CertMaster Practice. 
 
CompTIA PenTest+ eBook 
   
Created with Official CompTIA Content, the new CompTIA Pentest+ Study Guide has been tailored to the topics of the 
Pentest+ exam, providing 100% coverage of the objectives and content examples listed on the syllabus. With CompTIA 
eBooks, you can learn at your own pace and trust CompTIA to prepare you for your exam. 
 
ITPRO Video - $400 (needs to be purchased separately) 
 
The CompTIA Pentest+ series. explore the importance of planning for a Pentest Engagement; running down a list of 
items and tasks that help you to be prepared for an upcoming engagement. Here specifically they talk about budgets 
and understanding your target audience. 
 
ITPRO Library package must be purchased to access the instruction.  
 
Recommend Experience - Network+, Security+ or equivalent knowledge. Minimum of 3-4 years of hands-on information 
security or related experience. While there is no required prerequisite, PenTest+ is intended to follow CompTIA 
Security+ or equivalent experience and has a technical, hands-on focus. 
 
 



 
 
CompTIA Certification Pathway 
 
CompTIA PenTest+ joins CompTIA Cybersecurity Analyst (CySA+) at the intermediate-skills level of the cybersecurity 
career pathway as shown below. Depending on your course of study, PenTest+ and CySA+ can be taken in any order but 
typically follows the skills learned in Security+.  While CySA+ focuses on defense through incident detection and 
response, PenTest+ focuses on offense through penetration testing and vulnerability assessment.  Although the two 
exams teach opposing skills, they are dependent on one another. The most qualified cybersecurity professionals have 
both offensive and defensive skills.  Earn the PenTest+ certification to grow your career within the CompTIA 
recommended cybersecurity career pathway. 
 
 
 


